
 
September 3rd, 2024  
South Florida Water Management District 
Procurement Bureau  
B-1 Building, 2cd Floor West  
3301 Gun Club Rd.  
West Palm Beach, Florida 33406 
Subject: Unsolicited Proposal – Southland Water Resource Project -WITHDRAWAL  
Proposer:  
Phillips and Jordan Inc.  
c/o Matt Eidson 
30115 State Road 52 
Suite 301  
San Antonio, Fl 33576 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
On behalf of Phillips and Jordan Inc. and the Southland Water Resource Project our team has 
elected to withdraw our unsolicited proposal from South Florida Water Management District 
procurement.  
 
After further review of the District Public-Private partnership process we feel that the process as 
prescribed and enacted does not apply to the Southland Water Resource Project.  
 
Please remove the project from all District Governing Board agendas and meetings for the month of 
September, and going forward, until requested on behalf of the project team.  
 
As we have successfully done in the past on the C-51 project, when the time comes for District 
input, we will proactively engage South Florida Water Management District and work through the 
typical engineering processes.  
 
As we continue to move forward with the project, we respectfully request that the Letter of Project 
Identification be executed and delivered in a timely manner.  
 
If anyone has any questions or comments, please feel free to reach out to me at any time.  
 
Thank You,  
 
Matt Eidson  
Regional Manager 
Phillips and Jordan Inc. 
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